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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

ORCA calls for Clean Energy replacement of Hazelwood 

Apollo Bay, Vic, 13th July, 2010 -   Otway Ranges ClimateAction (ORCA) Co-Chairs were joined by Corangamite Greens Candidate in an expression of support for the ‘Replace Hazelwood Campaign’.
Greens candidate for Corangamite, Mike Lawrence, joned ORCA Co-Chairs, Simon Pockley and Matt Armstrong in their call to replace the dirty Hazelwood power station.

“Hazelwood power station is the most greenhouse intensive major power station operating in Australia,” said Matt Armstrong. “One of the dirtiest power stations in the world.”

Lawrence said, “Research has shown that the entire power station could be replaced by 2012 using renewable energy resources. This would not only cut Victoria’s emissions by 11 -12 % but free up 27 billion litres of freshwater each year.” 

Pockley said, “While we are told that the Brumby Government is investigating the replacement of one quarter of Hazelwood power station by 2014, it is weak actions like this that just mean more delays. We need to be creating employment in the renewable energy sector and not shrinking from innovation. “

A recent report by the Australian Conservation Foundation shows that the Geelong region would have more than 34,000 new jobs created by 2030 id there was strong action on climate change. 

This week, not-for-profit organisation ‘Beyond Zero Emissions,’ launched its Zero Carbon Australia report. This provides a detailed blueprint for transitioning Australia’s stationary energy sector to 100% renewable energy sources by 2020. The report shows that Australia can replace fossil fuel baseload electricity using renewable energy technology that is available today, with the additional investment required equal to about one cup of coffee per person per day. 

“Community Groups such as ORCA play a vital role in promoting energy saving,” said Lawrence. 
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Photo caption: Left to right, Greens, Mike Lawrence with ORCA Co-Chairs, Simon Pockley and Matt Armstrong

Contact: Simon Pockley

Email: simonpockley@gmail.com
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